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Oct 1 – Music in the Park 

Oct 1 – Christmas Cards available for sale 

Oct 8 – Membership Drive 

Oct 12 – Business Meeting 

Oct 15 – Rosary Sunday 

Oct 26 – Social Meeting/1st Degree 

Oct 28 – Making Lunches for the Homeless 
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Regular Business Meeting:  2nd Thursday  
Social Meeting &   
1st Degree (if necessary):          4th Thursday 
Fourth Degree Meeting: 3rd Thursday 
             Location:                    Hopi Room 
             Time:                          7:30 PM 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) 2nd Monday 
   Location          Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time:                                    7:30 PM 
 
“Come to the meetings, I guarantee that they 
will only be one hour long!” 
 
GK Joe Gulotta  

Three things in life that once gone, 
never come back.  
 
 1) Time 2) Words 3) Opportunity 
 
Three things in life that can destroy a 
person.   
 
1) Anger 2) Pride 3) No forgiveness 
 
Three things in life that you should 
never lose.   
 
1) Hope 2) Peace 3) Honesty 
 

ENCOURAGEMENT 
 

To have a friend, be a friend.  Sometimes in life 
as you grow, your friends will either grow or go.  
Surround yourself with people who reflect your 
values, goals, interests and lifestyle.  When I 
think of any of my successes, I am thankful to 
GOD for my family and friends that enrich my 
life. 
 
Over the years my phone book has changed 
because I changed for the better.  New people 
show up in your life that will make your life so 
much sweeter and easier to endure.    
 
Remember, “Birds of a feather flock together.”  
If you’re an eagle, don’t hang around chickens:  
Chickens Can’t Fly!  Surround yourself with 
Brother Knights.  Get involved with Council 
activities. 
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First Degree:  Brian Landry 
Third Degree:   Dennis M. Fiene Sr.; Dennis M. Fiene Jr.; John Mele III and 
 Dr. Steven Spicker 
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"Congratulations" 

To 
Bob Messenger: Knight of the Month for September 2006 

For his superior work and time spent preparing the Membership Blitz Slide Show 
 

Jerry and Evelyn Hennelly : Family of the Month for September2006 
For their behind the scene work sending out Get Well Cards and Flowers to Brothers and their wives. 

 
 
 
 

Presentations to be made at our 26 October Meeting.......join us. 
 

 
 

ALASKA RADIO MISSION, NOME, ALASKA – KNOM 
 

The council has received three thank you letters from all levels of Management at KNOM.  The last letter 
was most interesting and I will try to highlight some of what Lynette Schmidt had to say. 
 
“Dear Joseph and Friends, Thank you so much for your most generous gift. ($400)  Your timing 
could not have been better!  Just this week our news department broke the story of a 20% increase 
in electricity rates, effective immediately.  That’s after a 20% increase just a few months ago at the 
beginning of the summer! Our listeners in the villages have it even harder – fuel prices are usually 
50% higher in the more remote areas.  It’s hard to do without light in the depth of Winter when it’s 
dark virtually all the time………..Last Winter, many hunters stayed closer to home for hunting, 
and cut down on snow machine use to check trap lines and crab pots.  Nome Public Schools saw a 
spike in enrollment from children from the villages transferring to the city once the weather got 
cold………….Your gift will certainly help us to support the good folks of this region.  Thank you so 
much!  Blessings, Lynette “ 
 
Brothers, so you think you have it bad in Arizona!

Anelli, Peter 
Anton, Ronnieann 
Aultman, Angela 
Donnelly, Frank 
Dugan, Ginnie 

Dugan, Art 
Fieldhouse, Frank 

Gdovin, Gloria 
Grell, Bob 

Henrich, Larry 
 
  

Madden, Rick 
Maurice, Terry 
Mrazik, Joe Jr. 
Pieper, Harold 

  
To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 
885-8145 or GK Gulota 296-7086 or 
email: tusonjoe@cox.net. 
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Born on October 31, 1944 in Los Angeles, Ca.  Raised 
in Gallup, NM from 1946 to 1972.  Bob and Pat 
married on June 24, 1967 have two children and one 
grand-daughter.  Bob became a Knight in 1969 at 
Council 1784, New Mexico.  Moved to Tucson and 
became a member of St Pius X Council 10762.  As a 3d 
Degree he was Outside Guard to Grand Knight for 2 1/2 
years.  As GK - Awarded Star Council.  4th Degree 
member of Assembly 2152 -held all chairs from Pilot to 
Faithful Navigator. As State Community Director –Star 
District was awarded.  Served in Service Director and 
Membership positions, Tucson Chapter President,   Bob 
has done it all!  
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                ADVOCATE                                                                        WARDEN 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The following resolution has been prepared at the request of your Council Officer's for your 
consideration.  The First Reading was done on September 14th.    It will be read for the final time 
at the Business Meeting on October 12th and voted on that night. 
   

RESOLUTION 
Whereas, the Pastor of St Pius X, is raising funds to renovate our church. 
Whereas, these funds are to be donated by Parishioners and Parish Fund Raising Activities of St 
Pius X. 
Be it resolved, that Council 10762 takes upon itself to contribute 50 per cent of its surplus funds at 
the end of the calendar year 2006.  This amount will be determined by the Council Semi- Annual 
Audits closing 30 June 2006 and 31 December 2006. 
Be it further resolved, that this resolution will be reviewed for acceptance in Fraternal year 2006-
2007. 
  
Your opinion and comments are important to the Council and Parish.  I am always available to 
discuss any matter with you and encourage that you exercise your right to vote at the October 
12th meeting.

Born June 10, 1936 in Old Town, ME.  Joined the 
USAF in 1956, stationed in Fairbanks, Alaska for 2 
years, transferred to DMAFB in Tucson, 1958.  I met 
my lovely wife, Maria in 1959; we have 4 wonderful 
boys & 9 grandchildren. In 1960 we moved to Old 
Town for 5 years & returned to Tucson in l964 where 
I worked at the Mines at Twin Buttes, transferred to 
Denver in 1977, working as Building Operations 
Supervisor for the Atlantic Richfield Co. Transferred 
to Dallas, TX in 1984 and retired in 1986. We 
returned to Denver; I worked odd jobs until we 
relocated to Tucson in 1994 and have been working 
part-time for Ace Hardware. This will be my 6th year 
with the Knights & enjoy every minute, as Warden, 
Chancellor, and “Cook”. 
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Fraternal Year Activities 

November 
 3-5 People With Intellectual Disability (PWID) Fund Drive 
 5 Communion Breakfast/Blood Drive 
 9 Business Meeting 
 11 Veterans Benefit Dinner (St Joseph’s Healy Hall) 
 19 Golf Tournament 
 23 Thanksgiving (No Meeting) 
      30          Long Term Care Seminar – Guest Speakers 
 
December 
 3 Breakfast with Santa 
 14 Business Meeting 
 22 Council Christmas Pot Luck 
 28 Social Meeting/1st Degree 
 31 New Years Eve Dance 
 
January 
 7 Pancake Breakfast/Blood Drive 
 11 Business Meeting 
 20 Tucson March for Life 
 25 Social Meeting 
 31 Council Free Throw Contest 

Long-Term Care Seminar 
 
God gave our generation a gift of longer life. Along with this wonderful 
gift is the fear of living too long. What will be my quality of life? Who will 
care for me? How will I pay for care? What about Long-term Care 
Insurance? 

Most of our members feel a great deal of confusion and anxiety about Long-Term Care issues. On November 30, 
2006 – the Knights of Columbus will have a Long-Term Care Seminar. This will be an educational seminar about 
long-term care and it’s emotional, spiritual and financial impact. 
 
        When:  November 30, 2006 at 6:30 PM 
        Where:  Saint Pius Parish, 1800 N Camino Pio Decimo 
        Who may attend:  Tucson Area Knights, family members and their guests 
        RSVP:  Limited Seating, please call 795-9708 for reservations 
 
Light refreshments will be served. Mark you calendars now. Until I see you again, take care and God bless. Vivat 
Jesus! 
 
Jim McCabe, FICF, CSA 
jim@tucsonknights.com 
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WE NEED YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT 
CHECK OUT WHAT IS COMING UP!! 

 
MEMBERSHIP DRIVE – Request all Brothers wear their Red Knight Shirts to Mass on October 7 and 
8th.  It’s the Worldwide Knights Membership Drive.  We will not be successful without your help.  At 
Mass ask the gentleman next to you if he would like more info about St Pius Knights. Give his name and 
number to Bob Brandt or someone at the Donut Table.   We need 20 new members. Go get them! 
 
BLOOD DRIVE – The American Red Cross has given SK Tom Anton and wife Ronnie Ann a report of 
the number of pints of blood collected due to the efforts of the Knights and St Pius X.  From May 1, 2005 
to September 3, 2006 a total of 293 pints have been collected.   In a thank you letter from the Red Cross 
they consider every donor a hero.  Our next drive at St Pius X is November 5.  Your help to replenish the 
Tucson Blood Supply and ensure patients receive lifesaving transfusions does not go un-noticed.  
THANK YOU! 
 
COMMUNION BREAKFAST – Check the St Pius X Community News and the Power Point for 
details.  Location will be the Arizona Room.  Carl Seymour and Deacon Dennis are planning a very nice 
buffet.  We ask you and your families to attend. 
 
PERSONS WITH INTELLECTUAL DISABILITIES (PWID) – Brothers: Your help is needed to 
make our 2006 “Tootsie Roll Drive” a success. Up until the last few years, many of you have stepped up 
and met the challenge. Lately, we have had to rely on our St. Pius Family to man the front lines. This year 
I would like to invite all who are able to participate to once again step up and fulfill one of our 
fundamental precepts as Knights of Columbus. “Charity,” This is what we promised to do when we took 
our 1st Degree and “help others less fortunate.” You can do this now by signing up to donate 2 hours of 
your time (or more) to help us help others. We need volunteers for Wal-Mart, Fry’s’ and Safeway stores 
on FRIDAY, SATURDAY and SUNDAY; November, 03, 04, 05 – 8 AM to 5 PM. 
 
We will begin sign-ups on 1 October. You can call Chairman, Joe Mrazik  DGK at: 885-0820 or 
email: joe_nora@cox.net.  
 
I am asking all Brothers to help in this campaign.  Thank you! 
 
GOLF TOURNAMENT AND BANQUET – The date is set, November 19th!  Your support is greatly 
needed for this important fund raiser.  Buy and sell raffle tickets; play in the tournament.  Even if you 
can’t play in the tournament please join us at the Awards Banquet.  For more information please contact 
the Tournament Director, Ron Blanchard (296-4331) or Tournament Chairman, Joe Keaney (298-8088).   
 

 
 

Don’t forget to visit our web site at http://members.cox.net/kofctucson



 

 

 
 

Knights of Columbus  
St. Pius X Council #10762 
P.O. Box 17621 
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621 
 

Return Service Requested 


